L o PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA
e i \"% TO THE UNITED NATIONS
228 East 45th Street, 6th Floor, Suite 600-A

New York, NY 10017

PML/1-7/2214/°21
September 10, 2021

H.E. Amb. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC)
United Nations

Excellency,

I refer to the 2022 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), to be
convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC); in July 2022.

With reference to General Assembly Resolution 70/1, T have the honor to request that the
Republic of Liberia be inscribed on the list of countries participating in the Voluntary National
Reviews (VNRs) to take place at the 2022 HLPF.

The Republic of Liberia attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and
looks forward to the presentation of its Second (2"d) Voluntary National Review (VNR); to share
its experiences; including success, challenges, and lessons learned.

I humbly look forward to early acknowledgment of receipt of this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Deputy Permanent Representative/
Charge d' Affaires, a.i.




